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Dear Planners

This site is to valuable to local children to allow any potential development to take place on it, due to the nature of park do you as an organisation wish to see kids play
areas reduced in the local community to help build even more white elephants?? Myself and the other home owners in Lochan Mhor didn't build houses to see a hall
built. Surely other sites within Aviemore could be earmarked for a project like this?

Derek Streeter



